
MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT
University of Wisconsin-Madison

Van Vleck Hall

DATE: May 13, 2014

TO: Jae-Ho Lee 

FROM: TA Evaluation Committee

Enclosed are the results of your teaching evaluations for the Spring semester of 2014. 
On the basis of your computer scored questions and the written comments, your teaching in 
Math 240 was judged as Superior.

You should read your students’ comments carefully to find in what areas you are doing 
well and where you should improve.  In addition, look at the computer graded scores. 
Questions with a score of less than 4.00 are ones where you will want to pay special attention.   

We suggest that you keep these forms to see how you improve the next time you teach. 
In particular, save those with positive comments so that they can be used in the future by faculty 
who write letters of recommendation about your teaching.  If you have questions about your 
evaluations or this ranking, please speak to one of the committee members.  

Your detailed scores appear on the computer printout which is enclosed.  For your 
information here are the departmental and course averages together with your scores in two 
important categories:

Question 16 Overall average
(overall quality) (14 questions)

Your Score 4.7 4.72
TAs in Math 240 4.71 4.74
All TAs 4.45 4.55 

A copy of both the printout and this letter will be put in your file.

On behalf of the department, we would like to thank you for your contribution to our 
undergraduate teaching.  We hope that these evaluations will help as you work to become a 
better teacher.
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